








 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      March 8, 2009 
 
 
 
Dear Judge Zobel, 
 
I was a member of the jury for Alfred Trenkler in the case from 1993.   I have learned that 
there are some jurors that have come forward and have had second thoughts.  I know it 
has been awhile but there is some information that I have become aware of that I believe it 
would of made a difference in the decision that I agreed on.  I do not believe he was 
represented very well.  If I were a juror today and I had to sit on a jury for this trial and all 
was told that I have read there would not of been a guilty verdict from me.  Today I believe 
that Alfred Trenkler is in jail and he is a innocent man.  This  is why I am sending this letter 
to you.    I believe in the justice system and sometimes there are mistakes made and the 
wrong person is found guilty and spends so much time in prison and this happens to be 
one of the instances.  Please consider correcting this mistake in the judicial system and 
release him as a free man. 
 
Best regards 
Marie O’Hare 
 
Marie O’Hare 
9 Dyer Court 
Danvers, MA  01923 
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